Barbara Elliott Trust Fund for Innovative Ministries

Report to DUCC Coordinating Committee c/o Roland Legge

The Administrative Group of Eric Tusz-King, Marilyn Anderson-Corkum
and Nancy Post has met seven or eight times since January 2004. Since it is
the intention of Eric and Marilyn to retire from the Administrative Group in
March 2005, the DUCC Coordinating Committee will appoint two new
members to the Administrative Group of the BETFIM.

In 2004 our work focused on transferring pertinent knowledge and records t
Nancy so that applications may continue to be received and reviewed and
grants awarded according to established process and criteria.

In January 2005 the General Council Office agreed to mail a letter prepared
by the Administrative Group to BETFIM supporters. In addition to thanking
our supporters, we encouraged further donations and set out the process for

application.

In February 2005 we reviewed two applications. We made one grant to
Northwest Winnipeg Pastoral Charge and a second grant pending receipt of
further information.

The December 31, 2004 balance was $78,934.61 including $4610.00 from
pooled income (interest earned). Donations were $2125.00. We received a
grant for $1035.00.

Respectfully submitted

The Administrative Group
Eric Tusz-King, Marilyn Anderson-Corkum, Nancy Post



